
12th April 2012 

 
 
 
 
Senate Finance Public Administration Committees 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
Canberra      ACT       2600 
 
 
Re:  Chronic Disease Dental Scheme 
 
I wish to address specifically the matter in relation to the audit of Dr Wilma Johnson, city of  

. 
 
I first met Dr Johnson when I required urgent dental assistance.  Due to a bad experience as a child 
my extreme fear of Dentists was dramatically heightened by the severe pain I was in.  
 
Dr Johnson greeted me with a warm smile and a gentle demeanour.   My treatment was fully 
explained to me in a professional and a courteous manner by Dr Johnson which resulted with my 
quickly gaining a relaxed state of mind and body.  I immediately enjoyed full confidence with Dr 
Johnson’s abilities and my respect for her as a professional has no bounds. 
 
I find Dr Johnson’s integrity being under question appalling and unfounded.   I believe it critical she 
be allowed to continue treating patients without harassment .   
 
Dr Johnson is a honest, hard working , competent and skilful  dentist , as a patient she has my full 
support in fighting outrageous claims made against her and encourage her to rigorously defend her 
good name. 
 
I invite any future correspondence in relation to this matter.   
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
Oksanna Cooper 

 
 

 
 

 
  
 
 
   




